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PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT 2000  
PART 8 PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT REGULATIONS 2001  

PUBLIC NOTICE OF LIMEKILN ROAD EXTENSION TO GREENHILLS ROAD. 

Pursuant to the requirements of the above, notice is hereby given of the provision by 
South Dublin County Council of the above scheme and a description of the Works 
follows: 

1. Construction of approximately 330 metres of 9 metre wide carriageway between 
Greenhills Road and Limekiln Road.  
2. Construction of cycletracks and footpaths.  
3. Installation of signal control at the junction of Limekiln Road Extension and Greenhills 
Road.  
4. Provision of pedestrian lights.  
5. Provision of pedestrian and maintenance entrances to Tymon Park.  
6. Provision of drainage and associated features.  
7. Provision of public lighting, road markings and signage. 

Details of the proposed scheme will be on display at:  
a) South Dublin County Council Offices, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 From 9.00am – 
5.00pm Monday to Thursday and 9.00am – 4.30pm on Friday.  
b) South Dublin County Council, County Library, Tallaght, Dublin 24 From 9.45am – 
8.00pm Monday to Thursday and 9.45am – 4.30pm Friday and Saturday. 

From Thursday 14th July 2005 until Thursday 11th August 2005. 

Written submissions or observations with respect to the proposed development, dealing 
with the proper planning and sustainable development of the area in which the 
development would be situated, may be made in writing before 4.30pm on Thursday 8th 
September 2005 to 

The Senior Executive Officer,  
Roads and Traffic Department, 
South Dublin County Council,  
County Hall,  
Town Centre,  
Tallaght,  
Dublin 24.  
E-mail address:- seoroads@sdublincoco.ie 

It should be noted that the Freedom of Information Act applies to all records held by 
South Dublin County Council 

All advertised information, maps and drawings in relation to South Dublin County Council, 
available on our website 24 hrs a day, seven days a week. 
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